
Celebrating
       75    Years

23
5 

- 
1

Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  (800) 268-2637

23
5 

- 
1Remember...

Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Cummy Burton
705-688-0606

Best Wishes
The Lougheed Family

LL

Best Wishes

Real Estate Law, Wills

146-A Elm Street

705-671-0175

Re/Max Sudbury Inc.
Brokerage

Mauro Zuliani, Broker
Putting Your Real Estate

Needs First

293 Larch St.  705-561-2724
www.sudburyliving.com

DEDICATED TO SERVE

OUR PARISH AND COMMUNITY

ALL MEN ARE INVITED TO JOIN

THIS WORTHWHILE ORGANIZATION

DR. TONY KUSNIERCZYK
OPTOMETRIST

65 Larch St., Suite 212
705-675-2388

Chelmsford
705-855-4502

E l l e ro
M o n u m e n t s
380 Second Ave North

Sudbury
705-674-4704

El lero  Custom Grani te  Counter tops

Cremation Urns
Monument Restoration Services

Monuments & Markers

Gifts Books &

Collectibles

1314 Lasalle Blvd., (downstairs)

more1@vianet.ca

705-525-0663

401 Frood Rd.

705-673-6023

HOLY

TRINITY
MEN'S CLUB

SPOT

Church of Christ the King

MARRIAGE

Please contact the pastor six months to one year 
prior to the intended day of marriage. 

THE SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM, 

RECONCILIATON AND FIRST COMMUNION

Pre-registration and parish preparation programs 
are required before all the Sacraments of 
Initiation. Registration forms are found at the 
entrances to the Church. Completed forms can be 
returned either in the collection basket or to the 
rectory. Confirmation will be celebrated in 2016.

VISITATION OF THE SICK

Please call the rectory if you require prayers for the 
sick. Holy Communion will be brought to the sick  
upon request. Please call the rectory.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

This sacrament is celebrated following the 12:05 
noon Mass on the first Friday of each month.  You 
may also call the rectory to make an 
appointment.

Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1

Phone:  705-674-6447

Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: 
christtheking@diocesessm.org

 
Parish Website: 

www.christthekingsudbury.com

PARKING

Municipal Parking Lot on west side of 
Church as well as neighbouring parking 
lots. Free on Saturdays & Sundays. First 

two hours free on Weekdays. Obtain 
ticket from machine for free hours.

SITE ADDRESS

30 Beech Street
Sudbury, ON

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Brian Dixon - Pastor
Rev. J. Myles Sharpe - In Residence

Andrea Caverson - Secretary

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday                   5:00 pm
Sunday                  9:30 am & 11:00 am

WEEKDAY MASSES

Tuesday to Friday   12:05 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Tuesday to Friday    11:30 am to 11:45 am
Saturday              4:00 pm to 4:30 pm
By appointment   please call the rectory

HERMAN'S I.D.A.

Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street

705-674-3339

North Heritage Realty Brokerage
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED

Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES
HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES

11:00AM to 7:00PM

1942 Regent St. S.
705-222-1942

HerbertFisheries.com

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA
705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD
SUITES
705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

www.mollymaid.ca

(705 ) 673-8400
Contact us today for a free in-home estimate:

sudbury@mollymaid.ca

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

                Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices



235 - 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Twenty-First Sunday in 
Ordinary Times 
August 24, 2014 

 
Peter’s profession of faith becomes the rock on which the 

Church is built. 

 
 
 

 
PARISH NEWS 

Peter made the dramatic pronouncement in today’s Gospel 
about who Jesus was, Jesus called Simon “Peter” or 
“Rock” – upon whom the foundation of his Church would 
rest.  We must strive to be like Peter – not only recognizing 
who Jesus is, but professing our faith openly (FC, 2014:364). 
 
KID’S KORNER…  
Many people knew that Jesus was a special man because he 
could do wondrous things. Only one person knew who Jesus 
was. Pray with our children for the grace to appreciate all 
that our faith teaches us. 
 
First Reconciliation Preparation Sessions 
will be held on January 29, February 5 & February 12, 2015. 
First Reconciliation will be celebrated on Thursday, 
February 26, 2015. 
First Communion Preparation Sessions 
will take place on April 16, 23, 30 and May 7, 2015. First 
Communion will be celebrated on Sunday, May 10, 2015. 
 
BAPTISM… We wish to congratulate the following 
children who were baptized in our 
parish in July: 

Rylan Benoit, Preston Rickard, 
Sophia Simon, & Sidney Wheesk. 

And, in August: 
Angeline Ben-Anteur, Orion 

Matthieu, Oliver Shorthouse, and 
Everly Dearing 

 
 
Diaconate Ordinations will take place at our Church of 

Christ the King on October 10, 2014, at 7 p.m.  
The following men will be ordained as 
Deacons: 

Justin Legault, Bruno Michel, and 
Roland Muzzatti 

The faithful of the respective parishes, priests, 
deacons, and their wives and members of the 

Diocesan Order of Service are invited to this celebration. 

The Parish Men’s Club Cortina Boat Cruise 
will be setting sail on Wednesday, September 3, 
2014 at 7 PM sharp!  Don’t miss out of this fun 
event.  $10 per person, tickets can be 
purchased from Mario Timpano 705-674-5022, 
or Jim Cook @ 705-675-2544.    

Attention All Young Adults 18+!... The Catholic Young 
Adults of Sudbury group invites you to join us for activities 
that focus on growing in faith, engaging in fellowship and of 

course, having fun! Some of our events include 
sharing meals together, watching movies with 

Christian themes, participating in 
community wide Catholic events and 

playing sports. Please visit our Facebook page 
at www.facebook.com/groups/northern.ccya or e-mail 

us at cyasudbury@gmail.com. We hope to see you at our 
next event!   
 
Cindy is looking for volunteers who know how 
to make apple strudel and would be able to 
help make it on Saturday, November 22nd to 
serve at the Apple Social to be held on Sunday, 
November 23rd in the parish hall. If  you can help please 
call her at 705-674-6447. Thank you. 
 
C.W.L. NEWS… 

The first fall CWL general 
meeting will be held 
Tuesday, September 9th at 
7 pm in the church 
Sacristy.  The rosary is recited prior to the 

meeting at 6:30 pm.  Join us as we finalize the plans for the 
yard sale and look at the fall activities.  
Your donations for the YARD SALE September 20th are 
needed, gather them now and watch for more details for 
dropping off.   
 
Are you the great parishioner using envelope box number 
“459”? Thank you for your generous donations to date, 
but please contact the parish office at 705-674-6447, we 
just need to clarify your contact information.  
  
 

The next meeting of the Men’s Club is 
scheduled for Thursday, September 25th @ 7  
pm in the church’s Jubliee Hall.  Please plan    

on attending.   
 
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BECOMING A 
LECTOR? 
We are in need of lectors to read at the Weekly and 
Weekend Masses. If you are interested in volunteering for 
this very important ministry please call the parish 
secretary at 705-674-6447 or speak to Fr. Dixon. Training 
will be provided. 
 
Please Note! 
The hand sanitizer containers have been removed from 
the entrances of the Church as three were stolen in the 
past weekends. We have decided not to replace them as 
they are costly at $40.00 per refill and can cause harm to 
the people who ingest them. 
 

Summer is almost gone!  Just a friendly reminder that our 
Church expenses continued over the 
summer months, and we ask, that if at 
all possible, for you to catch up with 
your summer envelopes.  As a 
reminder… please consider signing up 
for our pre-authorized debit program.  
That way you can ensure your support 

is here, even if you are not.  Information about the PADP is 
available at the entrances of the Church or contact the parish 
office.  Thank you for your generosity.  
 
 

To our Parish Youth who are leaving for 
University and College this September.  We 
will miss you!  We wish you only the best in 
your new educational experiences.  
Remember that you’ll always be at home 
here at Christ the King. 

 
Season III of ARISE Together in Christ will take place this fall. 
There will be six faith sharing sessions that invite us to 
journey “In the Footsteps of Christ”. The sessions challenge 
us to see life’s journey through the eyes of faith. We will 
explore the meaning of Catholic Social Teaching by asking 
such questions as: how are we to be instruments of the 
Good News in our world today? The social teaching of the 
Church is an essential part of our Catholic faith. Join us in 
our small communities to pray and share faith with one 
another. 
 
Key reasons for Signing up for ARISE Together in Christ: To 
know God better. To learn more about God, talk more 
freely about our faith, and hear how God has impacted 
other people’s lives. 
 

 
Christ the King’s Peach Social 
Sunday, September 28th, after the 11 a.m. 
Mass. $5 per ticket.  Door prizes! 

We are looking for volunteers to help sell tickets before and 
after mass starting the first week of September.  Please 
contact Cindy at 705-674-6447. P.S. to all volunteers who are 
willing to sell tickets at the doors after Masses starting August 30th, 
Cindy will holding a short meeting on Thursday, August 28th at 
1:30 p.m. in the Sacristy.  Please plan on attending!  Thank you.   
 
We wish to congratulate the following couples who were 

joined together in Holy Matrimony at our 
beautiful church over the summer: 
Denis Roy & Heather Dickinson 
Lino Hogarth & Angele Jordan 
Sean O’Hare & Marla Falconer 
Tomasz Slonina & Ashley Mulligan 
    Robert Shea & Sandra McPhee 
   Jason Bebawy & Tammy Racine 
Alain Bigras & Karie Anne Zubal 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Tuesday, August 26 
2 Thessalonians 2:1-3a, 14-17; Matthew 23:23-26. 
Robert & Antoinette Desrochers by Richard & Diane 
Dominique 
Anniversary of Dr. Philip Andrews by his family 
Wednesday, August 27  
2 Thessalonians 3:6-10, 16-18; Matthew 
23:27-32.  
Rosetti Family, Anita Damiani & Melody 
Cappelletti by Nonna Rosa 
Leona MacDonald by Patricia McAndrew 
Blais & Family  
Thursday, August 28 
1 Corinthians 1:1-9; Matthew 24:42-51. 
Terry Vincent by his mother Clare Vincent 
Lila LaRocque by her daughter Alma 
Gravelle 
Friday, August 29 
1 Corinthians 1:17-25; Mark 6:17-29 
Joseph & Rosina Suppan by their son 
Emilie Proulx by Monique Proulx 
Saturday, August 30 
1 Corinthians 1:26-31; Matthew 25:14-30. 
5:00 pm  
Perry Sherbanuk by Norma & Saul Sherbanuk 
Marjerie Moyra by Amelia & Killian deBlacam 
Sunday, August 31     
Jeremiah 20:7-9; Romans 12:1-2; Matthew 16:21-27. 
9:30 am 
Intentions of the Parishioners 
11:00 am 
Anna Maria Feola by Maria Feola & Family 
Joan Asselin by Bonnie O’Hagen 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT 

 August 17,  
2014 

PADP 
 

Loan payable 
to PAFC          

Sunday Collections 3,609.50  $17,617.33 
Seminary Ed.       5.00   
Building Fund   330.00   

Your continued generosity is a great help to the Parish 
community.  Thanks to all who use their envelopes or pre-
authorized debits for Parish support.  To obtain envelopes or 
to sign up for the pre-authorized debits, please contact the 
parish office.  Thank you! 
 
This year at our parish, additional funding is required for major 
repairs to the Rose Window, the stone wall, steps at the front of 
the Church, and ongoing improvements to our sound system.  
Please consider these in your 2014 funding decisions.  Any 
donations would be most appreciated.   
 

 
PLEASE turn the page of this bulletin and 
review our list of donors.  We want you to 
drop by their place of business and support 
them as needed, thank you.  Without their 
support this bulletin would not be possible. 
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1942 Regent St. S.
705-222-1942

HerbertFisheries.com

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA
705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD
SUITES
705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

www.mollymaid.ca

(705 ) 673-8400
Contact us today for a free in-home estimate:

sudbury@mollymaid.ca

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

                Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices




